## McGraw-Hill Book Company-Inc.

McGRAW-HILL BUILDING
330 WEST 42ND STREET
NEW YORK, N.Y.

March 9, 1939

Professor Forrest C. Allen
Department of Physical Education
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Professor Allen:

Your letter of March 6 has been received in Mr. Benjamin's absence from the office.

In response to your request, I have sent you under separate cover a supply of the small blue cards describing BETTER BASKETBALL.

Mr. Benjamin will return at the end of the month, and I know that he will be glad to learn that you are so well pleased with the new circular on your book.

Very truly yours,

M. Yallaghur Secretary to Mr. Benjamin

MG